
From: Peevey, Michael R. 
Sent: 10/21/2010 3:04:20 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: HECA 

I know. Just want to see it speeded up, if possible. 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Thu 10/21/2010 3:03 PM 
To: Peevey, Michael R. 
Subject: RE: HECA 

We are working with Forhrer and Niggli's assistants right now. 

From: Peevey, Michael R. [mailto:michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2010 2:43 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: HECA 

As you know, the HECA project is of great importance to me, the Governor, and Secretary Chu. I 
understand a meeting has been scheduled for November 5 of the utilities and HECA. This is too far 
distant, I think. It is very important Chris Johns attend (and the date of November 5 was chosen 
because he, apparently, could not meet earlier, even though the parties agreed to meet in SF to 
accommodate him). Would you try to move the date up a week or so? 
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